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WSRE to host free planned giving seminar 

 

 
 
PENSACOLA, Fla., Feb. 10, 2021 ― The WSRE-TV Foundation will host a complimentary 
planned giving seminar on Wednesday, Feb. 24 from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the WSRE Jean & 
Paul Amos Performance Studio on the campus of Pensacola State College. The seminar will be 
led by Richard Sherrill and Rhett J. Williams from Clark Partington Attorneys at Law.  
 
Lunch will be served for those attending in person. This hybrid event also offers the option of 
virtual participation via Zoom. 
 
For reservations and more information, contact Suzie Payne at 850-484-1054. Deadline to 
register is Feb. 19. 
 

### 
 
About WSRE 
WSRE is a PBS member station, licensed to the Pensacola State College District Board of 
Trustees. Since 1967, WSRE has served Northwest Florida and South Alabama with educational 
and entertaining programs and community engagement activities. WSRE produces, acquires and 
distributes programs that address local interests and reflect the diverse characteristics of the 
coverage area and connects local schools and families to PBS educational resources. 


